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June Events and Highlights
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Last Day of School and End of Quarter 4

The school year concluded on June 7, marking the end of Quarter 4. Students received their
final report cards, reflecting their hard work and achievements throughout the year. The final day
was filled with excitement and celebrations as students and staff looked back on a year of
growth and learning.

Teacher Appreciation and Final Report Cards

June 10 was the last day for teachers, allowing them time to finalize report cards and prepare
for the summer break. This day also served as an opportunity to recognize and appreciate the
tremendous effort and dedication of our teachers throughout the year. Their commitment to
student success is truly commendable.

Summer Preparations

As the school year comes to a close, preparations for the next academic year begin. Our
administration and staff are already planning for a successful start to the new school year.
Summer programs and workshops are also being organized to ensure continuous learning and
development for our students.

Looking Ahead

We look forward to welcoming our students back in the fall with renewed energy and
enthusiasm. The upcoming academic year promises to be filled with new opportunities for
learning and growth. Thank you to all parents, students, and staff for their unwavering support
and dedication.

Warm regards,
The Skyline Math and Science Academy Team

For the latest updates and information about our school’s events and achievements, please visit
skylinemsa.org or reach out to us at (612) 200-9916.
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